
Green Light, Yellow Light, Red Light- 
What color is your Auxiliary? 

 We are starting an exciting new year with new 
beginnings!  All your Officers should have 
been installed and the Installation report 
submitted in Malta.  The newly elected officers 
are busy reading their Podium book learning 
about their duties and obligations.  Does this 
sound like your Auxiliary, I hope so!  Are all the 
offices filled, or are the same people holding 
the same positions from years before? 
      Under Malta member resources, there are 
7 resources in the Healthy Auxiliary Tool Kit.  
They help to determine if you are a healthy 
Auxiliary.  Green Light Auxiliaries are healthy 

auxiliaries.   
     If your having trouble recruiting new 
members, there are very few reports of your 
programs worked, the officers have held the 
same position numerous years, you should be 
asking the Department for help.  These are 
some of the caution signs or Yellow Light 
indicators!  This the time to take action and 
help resolve the issues and will require 
openness and honesty.   
    Red Light is when an Auxiliary is placed on 
suspension!  Please reach out to the 
Department President or Chief of Staff before 
you get to Red!                                      
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School of 

Instruction 

There will be a quiz 

game with prizes, so 

make sure you 

Visit the Mentoring 

booth! 

Mentoring for the Future! 

It’s an exciting time of the year, awards are 
being given out for all your hard work! The new 
slate of officers are busy planning out all the 
activities to help Veterans and our communities.   
     Presidents please make sure that you have 
a member that will sit with the new members at 
the meetings to help them understand what is 
happening, raps, parade rest etc..  This person 
should be friendly and well versed it the working 
of our Organization.  Please bear in mind that 
tenure doesn’t always equate to knowledge 
when picking this individual. 
     Encourage your new members to start 
attending the meetings, including the District 
and Department level.  IT’s a great place to 
learn, network and develop new friendships.  
Most importantly when the new members come 
into your meeting, make sure you listen to their 
thoughts and ideas.  Please avoid these 2 lines- 

 WE tried that before and it didn’t work 
 This the way we have always done this 

New ideas or new twists on an older idea can 
create fantastic results.  This is how new 

inventions are formed.  Let’s give it a try! 

Mentorship is the Key to Extraordinary 
Success!       Mike Murdock 

 Debbie McCollum, Chairman & Chief of Staff 
Ucfnole21@yahoo.com 
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